
 

 

 

 
 

 
RM of Stanley Wastewater & Low-

Pressure Sewer Project 
 

Community Information Events 
 

Reinfeld – Monday, January 27, 2025 
Schanzenfeld – Tuesday, January 28, 2025 

 
3:00 pm – 8:00 pm (come-and-go format) 
RM of Stanley Offices – 1-23111 HWY 14 

Stanley Business Centre 
 

 

You may have heard Stanley Council has been planning a project to expand wastewater 

capacity for the municipality over the past several years.   

A partnership with the City of Winkler on a project to expand the existing lagoon and treatment 

facility is already underway and will allow for wastewater services to be enhanced and 

expanded into the villages of Schanzenfeld and Reinfeld. 

Council invites residents of Schanzenfeld and Reinfeld to a community information event where 

the details of the project will be available.  Councillors, staff, and engineering consultants will be 

in attendance to provide information and answer any questions.   

Questions like:  

What is the project? 

Why is this project being done? 

When is this project happening? 

Who will be affected by this project? 

What is the cost of the project? 

How will this project be funded? 

What is the cost to property owners? 

Please join us to learn about this exciting opportunity to grow our communities! 


